

## It is that time of year again!

It is time to buy your braided breads and cookies, to help support the Totus Tuus 2015 program. Our **goal** is to **earn \$862.60** from selling breads and cookies, and collecting donations. This will give us enough to pay the \$1600.00 left on the registration fee to bring a Totus Tuus team to our parish. We have already **paid the \$200.00** deposit and have **made \$737.40** from our last sale and donations. Make sure you mark your calendars for the week of Totus Tuus! The Totus Tuus team will be here at 4:30 pm Mass on Saturday July 11, 2015 to Saturday July 18, 2015. Thanks again for all your continued support!!!